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This Year’s 
 Award Recipient 

 This year, Ladybug Giving funded a 

collaborative health and wellness project.  

The awarded was granted to Windhorse Zen 

Community in Alexander, NC.  The goal of 

this health and wellness project is to create an 

organic community garden, and share the 

grown food with the Steadfast House, a local 

homeless shelter.  This is another exciting 

project to be a part of, and we cannot wait to 

learn more about this wonderful endeavor.  

 

COVID-19 
 

Due to COVID-19, Ladybug Giving Inc., 

found it necessary to expand both the 

submission and reporting deadlines.  We 

wanted to alleviate any stress to an already 

stress period. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Last Year’s  
Award Recipient 

 Pastor Ricky Alexander’s Kicking for 

Christ Ministry completed its grant project 

amid the COVID-19 pandemic.  The 

ministry’s goal is to helps at-risk kids to build 

self-esteem, discipline, and character through 

karate, mentoring, and biblical principles.  

What a wonderful project for Ladybug 

Giving to be a part of.  Thank you, Pastor 

Ricky for inviting us into your ministry.   

  

Our Giving 
 Each grant cycle awards us with new 

ways to expand or enhance our giving.  With 

so many ministries and classrooms in need of 

financial support, you only need to get your 

creative juices flowing and submit a grant 

application.  Ladybug Giving, would love to 

fund your ministry or classroom needs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Who Said it and Where? 
 

“You have been concerned about this plant, though you did not tend it or make it 

grow…” 

ANSWER:  God the Father, while talking to Jonah; Jonah 4:10 


